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September 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you for considering a commitment to the Catholic education of your child(ren) through the 

HCSC Sunday School program which is held from 9:30-10:45 AM every Sunday morning, except 

summer months, at the school building (15th & East Capitol Streets, SE). First day of class is 

Sunday, September 23rd.  
 

To begin planning for the year, please complete the attached registration form for your child(ren). 

Completed forms can be dropped at the rectory office, email: mre@hcscchurch.org,  

fax: 202-544-1385, or mailed to the address on this letterhead (ATTN: Shirley Austin). Our Sunday 

School Program is free of charge for all families and available for youth in Pre-K through 12th grade. 

Youth who are preparing to receive the sacraments (First Communion, Reconciliation and 

Confirmation) are required to attend the Sunday School Program in preparation for these important 

milestones in their spiritual journey as a Catholic. 
 

Last school year, we had great participation from our parents in the Adult Sunday School Program 

as well. We want to continue to increase this participation from all the parents as we are sure that 

parental catechesis is as vital a goal as that of our children. The Adult Sunday School Program is 

held during the same time as your child(ren)’s class so it is convenient for everyone. This is a 

wonderful opportunity for bible study, parental discussion and fellowship among our families. The 

registration form for this program is also attached. Please complete and return with your child’s 

registration form.   
 

Our Sunday School teachers are outstanding in their support and dedication. We look forward to 

another year of great things here at HCSC. We wish to also thank the parents who supplied 

nourishment for our families and we would like to encourage all our parents to assist with this very 

important part of the overall success of our Sunday School Program. Like Christ, we must not only 

feed the soul we must also feed the body. We welcome any family that wants to assist with our Food 

& Coffee Program and you can indicate on your form if you are able to provide assistance.  
 

If you have any questions regarding our Sunday School Program, contact Shirley Austin at 202-546-

1885 ext. 26 or mre@hcscchurch.org. We look forward to working with you and your child(ren) this 

Fall.  
 

 

Sincerely in Christ,       

 

 

 

Rev. Msgr. Charles Pope Shirley Austin 

Pastor Minister of Religious Education   
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